
From: Zachary Tobin   
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 11:47 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1103 West Madison Variance Request 

 

Hi Jon,  

 

Good morning. This message is in reference to the outstanding variance request for 1103 West 

Madison by the Dobson family.  

 

I would like to share my full approval of their renovation plans, which will allow them to be 

better positioned to engage with the community that we have on Madison Pl./West Madison St. 

In fact, we have a monthly "front porch Friday" that allows those who live on our two streetg to 

come together to share space, food, and stories.The Dobson's remodel is in line with the values 

of such an event and will provide us all with another gathering space to connect with our shared 

community.  

 

I cannot see any downside to the request and hope that you approve the variance at your earliest 

opportunity.  

 

Regards,  

 

Zach Tobin  

709 Madison Pl.  
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